RECEIVED

William Daniel

204 Gemini Trail MAR 16 2023

Georgetown, KY 40324 PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

We live in the Moon Lake subdivision in Scott County Kentucky . We are customers of
Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company for our sewer service. Bluegrass Water has
proposed a rate increase of 694% .

We understand that a rate increase may be in order but lets be realistic, 100 % increase is
a more realistic real world increase. Lots of people live on a fixed income and a 694% increase
in any bill would be a major burden . At a time with groceries and fuel cost going into record
highs we don’t need a rate increase of 694%.

We would ask the Public Service Commission to look at this rate increase and remember
that this increase will have major impact on real people.

| am sending this letter to the Public Service Commission, Post Office Box 615,
Frankfort Kentucky 40602. Written request for intervention needs to be received at the Public
Service Commission within 30 days of the company filing for the rate increase which was filed

on February 27





